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Hi,

As a resident of Grappenhall for 18 years I fully expected some land to be used to build
further houses, as was allocated at the time I moved here.

I took great confidence in knowing that other land was protected by its classigication of
greenbelt land, and as such I now object to this land being given over to development.

This is not NIMBY ism, I just don't get it, why do this when there is additional land
elsewhere including brownfield sites to develop - where will it end?

There are lots of other related objections, mainly around the ill thought out impact on
infrastructure that I cannot bring myself to even consider yet.

I suspect I will just up and leave, and move to be in area where councillors and the
politicians care about the sustainability of communities they represent.

This is an absurd strategy and frankly I am fed up of hearing about the ridiculous plans and
the naivety and self interest of those that have devised it.

Regards

Barry Millar

Sent from my Galaxy




